
Special Ed Committee 
      October 09, 2007 
 
 
Meeting was held in the district office Tuesday October, 09, 2007.  Septa board members, 
Administrators, Teachers, and BOE board members, and concerned parents attended.  We will 
meet once a month until May.  November 13, 2007, January, 8, 2008, February 5, 2008, March 4, 
2008.  May 5, 2008 the team will give a presentation to the BOE.  Meetings will be from 730 pm -
830 pm.  I will move my Energy committee to another time to allow ample time for special Ed 
issues.  In the event of my absence due to my work schedule please have someone take notes.  
Together as a team I look forward to making a difference for all of our children.  Please use the 
BOE web page if you need to call or email me.  www.deerparkschools.org  . 
 
 
     Topics discussed 
 
 
 

1) Skills program at the Robert Frost Junior High school for special needs children. 
Schedule design, inclusion, program changes should be addressed.  Skill period (Teacher 
allocated to area of need whether it be math, science, or organizational skills).  Lori Osbern 
will look at the High school program and share with the team for the next meeting. 
 

2) Socialization groups ( how much will it cost & can we present to the BOE for spring  
Implementation).  Contract issue for unit’s teachers would be paid.   

       
3) Cody coming in to train special educators. 

 
4) Bowling league for the winter season (December-February) 10 week season 50 $ per child. 

 
5) Gym time for the winter (different activities every week) Basket ball, kick ball, games 

ECT. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.deerparkschools.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
      

 
     

 


